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Bringing out the Best in Everyone. 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ Thessalonians 5:11 

 

                     Date: 16th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank You 

As the academic year draws to a close, I’d like to thank you all for your 

continued support throughout the year. The continued success of our school 

is grounded in the strong partnership we have with you as parents. Thank you 

for giving us the opportunity to work with your wonderful children! 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

It’s time to say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils Alice, Oli, Iris, Olivia, Olivia, 

George, Sam, Toby, Ronan, Charlotte, Erin, Ruby, Hugh, Drummond, Daniel 

and Zakk. This week we have enjoyed looking back over the years and 

sharing the children’s achievements and memories.  We are very proud of 

them all and wish them all the best of luck as they move on to high school. 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

We are looking forward to celebrating with the  

y6’s tonight at their Leavers’ Party. Please drop off  

at 6:30pm and collect at 8:30pm. 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

Our Y6 children are looking forward to sharing their memories of primary 

school at our Leavers’ Service on Monday 19th July at St Mary’s Church. The 

service will start at 6:30pm but please arrive by 6:20pm wearing full school 

uniform. (Please do not wear the Y6 hoodies) Reverend Tim will lead the 

service. It will be lovely to end the year together and in St Mary’s church. 

Please remember we have to restrict the numbers to two guests per child.  

 

Tuesday 20th July 2021 

 

We will break up on Tuesday 20th July for the summer holidays. Could all y6 

parents please collect your child in the later slot of 3:15-3:25pm to give all the 

staff the opportunity to say farewell?  
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Goodbye 

We also say a goodbye to Mrs Featherstone who has been a big part of our 

school family; we wish Mrs Featherstone all the best for the future.  

 

 

• Vegetarian alternative available. 

* Please note, the cost of a school lunch is now £2.40. Please pay online. Reminder that 

all children in Reception and KS1 are entitled to a free school meal. The cost of a meal 

will increase to £2.45 from September. 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Our personal development goal is understanding others. Well done to the 

following children who have shown an understanding to other people’s 

feelings and needs this week.  

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 19th July 2021 

Monday Beef* burger in a bun with wedges and veg  

or filled jacket potato. 

Sponge and custard 

Tuesday Fish & chips or filled jacket potato. 

Fruit, yoghurt, or cheese & crackers 

                Menu for week beginning 30th August 2021 

Thursday  

2nd 

September 

Chicken curry or deli option  

Fruit or yogurt. 

Friday 3rd 

September 

2021 

Fish and chips or filled jacket potato. 

Cookie 

Stars of the Week 
YR Jasmine: understanding the needs of the younger children.  

Y1 Beatrice: showing kindness and empathy towards others in Robins. 

Y2 Noah: shows kindness to others always. 

Y3 Isaac H: showing kindness and support to another member of the 

House Martins. 

Y4 Elle: showing understanding and care towards others.  

Y5 Eve: being a thoughtful and helpful member of our class.  

Y6 Ruby: using her understanding of others to deliver a wonderful art 

lesson.  
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              Our Star Hand Writers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Behaviour Award 

 

Wrens & Bluebell Robins House Martins Kestrels  

1380 1607 1882 1682 

 

Our summer term Dojo champions are: 

House Martins- Well done! 

 
Sports Day 

Mrs Bryan has very kindly created a video of pictures taken during sports day 

last week. The video will be uploaded on School Spider before the end of 

term. To view the video, please login through the pupil login page on School 

Spider and open the Sports Day 2021 file. Enjoy!  

 
TSA Sunflower Competition  

 
Don’t forget to enter our Sunflower Growing  

Competition, to be in with a chance of winning  

a garden related prize. Email photographic evidence  

of the height of your sunflower to 

 

tilstonchair@gmail.com by midnight on Friday 16 July 2021 (today). 

The photo needs to show a measuring tape placed at the foot of the soil at 

the emerging stem of the sunflower and the end of the measuring tape, 

showing the measurement, at the top of the head of the sunflower. The 

winner will be the person with the tallest measurement and will be 

announced on Monday 19 July 2021 at school. In the case of a tie, all entries 

will be placed in a draw with one winner being drawn at random.  

 

 

KS2 Production 

Thank you for joining us for last night’s performance of ‘Wow! What a year.’ 

The children were amazing! 

 

Reception George 

Year 1 Tom 

Year 2 Eilidh  

Year 3 Alexander 

Year 4 Will 

Year 5 Karl  

Year 6 Toby  
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Back to School September 2021 

I hope you found the information useful regarding arrangements for 

September 2021. Just to clarify, drop off for all children will be between 8:40-

8:55am. The school day finishes at 3:15pm. Nursery times differ so please refer 

to yesterday’s letter.  

 

Thank you 

A special thank you to Mrs Cherri Bones (Oli’s mum) and Mrs Mary Richardson 

(Fraser’s mum) for raising over £600 by walking a marathon distance around 

the Cheshire countryside. The money will be used to enable children to 

access wider curriculum activities.  

 

Thank you to Mr and Mrs Roberts for donating the plants, we still have a few 

available and have reduced the price to 50p per plant. Mr and Mrs Roberts 

have kindly offered to pay the difference to help us raise as much money as 

possible. The plants will be on sale until the end of the day on Monday. 

 

Wellies 

Wellies have been sent home this afternoon and we will put out all lost 

property on Monday afternoon. Please look through if you are missing any 

items. We will dispose of any unclaimed items at the end of the term.    

 

Reflection of the week- Olivia Higazi 

Dear God, 

Guide us to our path when we are blind, 

Help us to know which way to turn, 

Be our light that shines brightly in the darkness, 

Hold our hand and help us to do things we can’t do alone, 

Help us to know we can always ask for help if we need it, 

Please help us to move beyond the obstacles that stand in our way, 

Help us to be brave and bold, 

Give us wisdom to look up and see the light in the dark, 

Comfort us when we are sad but also be with us in the good times, 

Let us know that if we never give up and work hard, we can achieve anything, 

Hold our hand in all we do, 

Amen. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued 

support, patience and understanding over the past 18 months. I would like to 

wish all the staff, children and families a much deserved summer break and I 

look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 2nd September. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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